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Dear Alessandro Nanni Costa,

Thank you for choosing American Journal Experts. This paper presents valuable findings on the efficacy of a
personalized exercise prescription in improving the physical conditioning of kidney transplant recipients. We
have made edits throughout the manuscript to ensure that the phrasing, grammar, and punctuation are in
keeping with standard English-language academic writing. In addition, we have made comments throughout
in cases in which further clarification may be needed.

In some instances, we have made changes to conform to common conventions regarding word choice or the
construction of sentences. See, for example, p. 2: "[85] Eighty-five KTRs completed the study". In this
sentence, we have replaced "85" with "Eighty-five". When a sentence begins with a number, the number is
typically spelled out rather than written as a numeral.

In some instances, we have deleted unnecessary words for brevity or to clarify the meaning of a sentence.
See, for example, p. 3: "[It is well known that] Kidney transplantation is considered the gold standard of
treatment for most patients with end-stage renal disease". In this sentence, we have deleted the phrase "It is
well known that" because it is implied.

In some cases, we have inserted a specific subject in place of a pronoun that has been used to start a
sentence. See, for example, p. 5: "[They] These specialists are organized as a team combining their specific
skills". In this case, we have replaced "They" with "These specialists" to clarify the subject of the sentence.

Please review our edits and comments throughout the manuscript to ensure that your intended meaning is
represented accurately and clearly.

Thank you again for using our editing services; we wish you the best of luck with your submission.
Best Regards,
Isaac N.

Senior Editor
American Journal Experts
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